
Contact Information

Doreen Bates - President
rickilbates@msn.com
Shana Bonfiglio - Vice President
Grd1teacher@comcast.net
Lindsay Bradley - Treasurer
Lindsay.Bradley07@gmail.com
Michelle Snow - Box Top Coordinator
shellysnowflake32@gmaiil.com

Future News:
-Box Top Totals 

(please keep sending 
them in)!

-Fun Fridays
Thank you for 

getting into the 
spirit!

Important Dates:

● 10/12: Ski Club Meeting Grades 3 & 4 @ 
Nettle  5:30p-7:30p

● 10/20:  Crazy Hair Day $1
● 10/20:  PTO Fundraiser SkateLand 5-7p 

(Golden Hill and Nettle ONLY)
● 10/31:  Black and Orange Day 

Upcoming PTO Meetings:

● Wednesday 10/18 3:45p

October PTO Newsletter

Thank you so 
much for all the 
participation in 

our 1st 
fundraiser, it 

was a big success 
!

Interested in volunteering to be the next ski club coordinator?  We 
need someone to take over next year or the program will be lost! 
Please  join us at the ski club informational meeting on 10/12.

Like us on Facebook!
www.facebook.com/goldenhillpto


